
Pomona Valley Corvette Association
General Meeting Minutes
Elks Lodge, Ontario, CA

November 13, 2018

President: John Schembari 
Meeting was called to order at 7:00pm.  Pledge of Allegiance followed.

Vice President: Dan Borer
$190.00 in the 50/50 drawing 

Treasurer: Kim Bratt
Dave was covering for Kim.
Funds in our charity account: $1500
Funds in our checking account: $10,509.44
Funds in our savings account:: $15,000.00
Don’t forget, club dues are due by Dec. 1.

Secretary: Vera & Sam Orefice
The minutes from the October meeting were emailed and posted.  A 
motion to accept the minutes was approved.

Membership: Jan Royall
6 e-board members were present
54 members
No guests tonight

Activities: Paul
11-17: In & Out Burger car show at the Fairplex.
11-27: 4th Tuesday dinner followed by the light show at the AAA 
Speedway
12-1: Our Holiday Party
12-7: Charter Oak Parade. We’ll pre-stage at Jan & Richards. More 
info to follow
12-8: Fontana Christmas parade, meet at Rotolos.  Don’t forget toys for 
their toy drive.  Lunch at Applebee’s after the parade, compliments of 
Rotolo
12-9: Elks Toy Drive and car show.



12-11: Our last meeting for the year. Awards and Introduction of our 
new Board Members.
Our Oregon trip is just around the corner, and Steve gave us some 
exciting news.  Juan and Martha will be giving Steve a hand 
coordinating the event.  Thanks guys.

Lots and lots of information.  Please check our web site for details.

NCCC Governor:  Dave Bratt  
We’ll be hosting the next NCCC event.

Inspirational pictures:  a very special program started by our President.  The 
Finalists are Paul, Sue and Steve.  

Sunshine: Sue McElroy
Lots of birthdays for November, and we did an outstanding job singing 

Happy Birthday.      

Car of the Year: Ron Kennedy
Ron checked wheels and the engine compartment.  This was the last 

inspection for the year.  Our “Car of the Year” will be announced at the 
December meeting.  Good luck everyone.  Ron said it’s a close race.

Rotolo Rep: Doug McElroy
Rotolo has 6-2019 new Corvettes for sale.  Also, GM is offering 0% 

financing for 3 years.   It’s time to buy that new Corvette. 

NCM: Kevin Jones
The museum is having a kids event this month.  Also, veterans and their

families get in for free in November.  It’s the last race for Corvettes this 
month.  Good luck guys.

Apparel: Dan Borer
Now that the weather is cooling down, Dan can do sweaters, jackets, 

sweatshirts and all kinds of heavy gear.  I wonder if he can do jackets or shirts
for the grandkids?   “Future Corvette Owner”.

Parliamentarian: Phil Caughey
We’re doing good per Phil.   Also, check out Phil’s YouTube video.  It’s 

all about his Corvette.  Great video Phil.   



Homecoming: Ken Monterastelli
We had an amazing year.  We had budgeted $1085, and we took in 

$1610, OUTSTANDING.  Ken thanked all the drivers that took time out of 
their busy Friday nights, some braving rain and dirt tracks.  Thanks Ken.  I 
know we are all looking forward to next years events.

Holiday Party: Jody & Henry
Just a reminder, if you plan on bringing your own bottle of wine, the 

hotel is charging a $12 corkage fee.  Get the bottle (or bottles) to Jody and 
Henry prior to November 26.   Give them the corkage fee.  They will deliver 
the bottles to the hotel and pay the fees.   Jody asked that we do not arrive 
before 5:45 at the hotel.  The party committee needs time to set up.
Also, Jody and Henry are looking for a volunteer photographer.

Old Business
Mikey reminded us about the Elks Club Toy Drive and car show on 

Dec. 9.   There will be lots of food and the bar will be open.  

Elections
Thanks to everyone that voted and a special thanks to those members 

that accepted the nominations.  

New Business
Gail and Chuck have a new granddaughter.
Georgia has a new great grand baby.
Randy and Glenda are expecting their first “great grandchild”.
Congratulations to everyone.

Randy also expressed a big “Thanks” for all those cards, visits and prayers.  
Great to see you feeling better.

Kevin and Debbie framed one of Steve’s fantastic maps from one of the runs.  
Steves attention to detail is amazing.  

Jeff and Bob donated 2 beautiful lithographs and 2 diecast Corvettes to the 
club.   And, for the first time in club history (I think) we had an auction 
during the meeting.  The four items sold for a grand total of $245, and ALL 
the $$ was donated to the club.  Big thanks to Jeff and Bob.

 



Raffle
Nga won the 50/50 

Meeting adjourned at 8:12pm

Thanks everyone.

Next meeting will be on December 11, 2018


